

NEWSLETTER

SUMMER 2017

STUDENTS

Can't find a book on your Summer Reading List?

Check out the Friends Book Boutiques!

Check the book boutiques for your Summer 2017 Reading Lists.

When you can't find the books you need to read – be sure to look through the Children's and Teens' Book
Boutiques at the library.

The carts are located on the upper and lower entrances at the library.

Be sure to check the Book Boutique carts often for new selections!

The friends maintain two Book Boutiques which are stocked and updated regularly to ensure a fresh selection!

Children's Book Boutique: on the lower level, against the left wall just inside the double doors leading to the children's area.

Adult & Teen Book Boutique: on the upper level to the left of the main entrance.



THE FRIENDS OF THE WILLIAM JEANES
MEMORIAL LIBRARY ARE GEARING UP FOR THE
FALL USED BOOK SALE ON

SEPTEMBER 16 AND 17.

WE NEED YOUR HELP! MUCH OF OUR INVENTORY WAS DEPLETED FOLLOWING OUR SPRING BOOK SALE.

WE ARE IN NEED OF BOOKS IN GOOD CONDITION; <u>PUBLICATION DATES OF 2013 AND</u> LATER ARE PREFERRED.

WE ARE ALSO COLLECTING DVDS AND CDS.

BOXED OR BAGGED DONATIONS CAN BE LEFT ON THE DESIGNATED BOOK CARTS, LOCATED INSIDE AT BOTH THE UPPER AND LOWER LIBRARY ENTRANCES.

PLEASE—NO TEXTBOOKS, MAGAZINES, OR ENCYCLOPEDIAS.

ALL DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE. YOU CAN PICK UP A RECEIPT FORM AT THE BOOK DONATION DROP-OFF CARTS.

BOOK SALE PROCEEDS ENABLE THE FRIENDS TO SUPPORT ENHANCED LIBRARY PROGRAMS AND SERVICES.



Sponsored by The Friends of the Library

Adult Summer Reading Club

FRIENDS Members check that BINGO box!

If you are a Member of the Friends of the Library – you get an automatic on your Bingo Card!**

Build a Better World this summer! Adults ages 18 and up can join the Summer Reading Club at the library and help make the world a better place.

The Adult Summer Reading Club began June 1 and runs through September 1, with monthly raffles with prizes like gift certificates to local restaurants, and a grand prize winner announced after September 5.

To join the club, stop by the library and pick up a Bingo card, or click this <u>LINK</u> - then follow the instructions!

Prizes courtesy of the Friends of the William Jeanes Memorial Library.

**pssssst! If you are not yet a member of the Friends, join NOW and Modes that BINGO box!





Friends Board Meeting
September 14

Fall Used Book Sale September 16-17

National Friends of Libraries Week
October 15-21

JOIN US! SEE YOU IN SEPTEMBER...

The Friends of the Library Board does not meet during July and August.

Our Friends Board meetings will resume in September.

Please join us on the 2nd Thursday of each month to learn more about the Friends of the Library and how you may be able to participate on the Friends Board. Meetings are held in the Board Room at the library on the upper level.

Our next meeting will be held on September 14 at 7:00pm

- All Whitemarsh residents and Library patrons are welcome to join the Friends of the Library.
- The Friends Board of Directors holds its public meetings the second Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m., September through June, and convenes its Annual Meeting in March.
- OPEN TO THE PUBLIC!
- Friends Board meetings are held at the library, in the Board room on the upper level.